
 
From: RDankanich@bmtc.com [mailto:RDankanich@bmtc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 12:05 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
 
FDIC,  
 
I wanted to express my extreme disappointment that the FDIC levied a premium increase and special 20-
cent assessment. The assessment is totally unfair to community banks like Bryn Mawr Trust Company 
because the problem was caused by Wall Street and the 25 largest banks in the country and we should not 
be punished.    
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